
Iowa Organization for Victim Assistance 
P.O. Box 8345 – Des Moines, Iowa 50301 

CRIME VICTIMS DESERVE JUSTICE 
IOVA WORKS TO SECURE VICTIM JUSTICE NOW AND IN THE FUTURE 

 

2024 JOHN AND KAY EGAN MEMORIAL VICTIM JUSTICE AWARD 
The Iowa Organization for Victim Assistance is accepting nominations for the 21st 
annual John and Kay Egan Memorial Victim Justice Award.  
 
Kay and John Egan were diligent and committed advocates for victim rights in Iowa. As 
survivors of a homicide victim (their daughter, Ellen Egan, was murdered in 1983), Kay 
and John brought both compassion and experience to their efforts for victim justice 
before her death in 1998 and John’s in 2003. 
 
A nominee for the John and Kay Egan Memorial Victim Justice Award should be an 
Iowan who has volunteered time and energy to make a difference for crime victims. 
IOVA encourages you to consider the contributions of survivors of crime, victim service 
volunteers, and victim service advocates who contribute to victim rights beyond their job 
responsibilities. 
 
Nominations are due by Feb. 16, 2024. Nominations may be mailed to IOVA at the 
address shown above, marked to Attention: Kay Egan Award Committee or sent 
by e-mail (attach this form to your message) to karlpegschilling@gmail.com. If 
you submit a nomination by e-mail, please include your contact information in the 
body of the e-mail message. 
 
NAME OF NOMINEE:  ___________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS OF NOMINEE: ________________________________ 
 
PHONE NUMBER: ______________E-MAIL:_________________ 
 
 
IS THE NOMINEE AWARE OF THIS NOMINATION? ____YES ____NO 
 
NAME OF PERSON MAKING THIS NOMINATION: 
 
 
ADDRESS:   
 
PHONE NUMBER:       E-MAIL:  
 

BASIS FOR THIS NOMINATION (attach additional sheets if needed)  


